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24 February 2022 
 
 
John Luke 
fyi-request-18342-bc7de196@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Ref: DOIA 2122-1491 
 
 
Dear John, 
 
Thank you for your email of 26 January 2022 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), 
the following information: 
 

“I would like to request a organisational chart of Immigration Business Migration Branch, E.g. 
1 branch manager, 2 vice-branch manager, 2 assistant branch manager etc. It would be great 
if you could also provide their name as well. 
 
Also, I would like to know the branch's profile, e.g. what is BMB's focus and what kind of visa 
they are assessing and any sub-teams they are having, purpose/function of each sub teams.” 
 

Our Response 
 
On 28 March 2019 in response to your request under the Official Information Act (ref. DOIA 1819-1286) 

we advised you that Business Migration Branch (BMB) was no longer its own entity. In 2017 BMB was 

incorporated into Immigration New Zealand’s (INZ) Porirua office that has Business Immigration 

Specialists who focus on assessing business migration visa applications.   

 

The Business Immigration Specialists process the following visa categories: 

• Entrepreneur Residence 

• Entrepreneur Work 

• Employees of Relocating Businesses 

• Investor 1 

• Investor 2 

• Parent Retirement 

• Temporary Retirement  

• Global Impact 

• Global Impact Permanent Residence 
 
Please refer to Appendix One for the information you have requested. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz  
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You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Nicola Hogg 
General Manager Border and Visa Operations 
Immigration New Zealand 
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